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College of Liberal Arts 
Shantou University 
243 University Road 
Shantou City, Guangdong Province 515063 
China 
 
Dear President Hao Zhifeng, 
 
 I am pleased to formally acknowledge our academic collaboration with Prof . Dr. Lu Sheng 

and Asst. Prof. Dr. Yang Jin of the Thai Language Program, College of Liberal Arts, Shantou 

University. They will serve as visiting scholars at the Faculty of Humanities, Suan Sunandha 

Rajabhat University, from July 24 to August 3, 2025. 
 
During their visit, the Faculty of Humanities will provide full access to our research 
facilities, and they will: 
1. Discuss matters related to educational cooperation and exchange in Thai language 

programs between our two universities. 
2. Conduct joint academic research on the Thai language, its script, and related linguistic -

cultural studies with colleagues in the Faculty of Humanities.  
 

We sincerely appreciate Prof. Dr. Lu Sheng and Asst. Prof. Dr. Yang Jin’s contributions to this 

ongoing academic partnership. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. Napasri Suwanajote 

Dean, Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences 
Suan Sunandha Rajabhat University 
 


